14th October 1982

I am writing to send you my warmest thanks,
not only for your generous hospitality at
luncheon on Tuesday, but also for all that
you and the City of London did in planning
and arranging that truly memorable Parade.

It was a day that I will never forget.

It was clear that the Parade and Luncheon
were deeply appreciated by all those who
had the privilege of being there.

Would you please pass on to all those who
were responsible for arranging the Occasion
my congraultions and most grateful thanks.

I hope that it is some reward for all your
meticulous planning to know that the whole day
proceeded without a fault and that you gave

so much happiness and so deep a sense of pride
to all who were there.

The Rt Hon The Lord Mayor of London




